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Dear Mr or Ms,

I'm following up the Transport Secretary's invitation to comment on
National Highways's comments on road relief measures on the A303 near
Stonehenge.

I cannot agree with the content of National Highways' rehashed comments.

Stonehenge is designated to be a World Heritage Site and as such demands
careful and thoughtful solutions to achieve minimal disturbance to the
environment of the monument and its surroundings.

There is a large number of bodies to which the proposal is unacceptable
including the Government's own independent advisors, UNESCO's World
Heritage Site Mission and the comments of the former Transport Secretary
that the Scheme would have a significantly adverse outcome.  It is also
noteworthy that the High Court quashed the Development Consent Order
because the former Transport Secretary had not given proper
consideration to alternatives.

Your faithfully

David Eastlick




